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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 19th February 2007
Question No 3
Question: Cllr C. King
"To ask the Manager to arrange for a litter bin to be provided in the vicinity of the Citywise project on Fortunestown Way as requests have come in from the management and users of the centre and the residents of the area with a view to the litter problem in the area being diminished or eradicated?”
Reply:
As previously notified to all members of the Council on the 19th October 2006 the Environmental Services Dept has not been in a position to provide and service litter bins at any new locations in the County since that time because of industrial relations difficulties.  It is hoped that negotiations to resolve this problem will be concluded in the very near future.  Once this matter has been resolved the request for a litter bin on Fortunestown Way at the location mentioned will be given further consideration.  
